
ATTENTION WALLINGFORD 
WATER CUSTOMERS 

The Water Division will begin its annual water main flushing program and will be 
flushing on a Monday through Friday schedule between the hours of 7:30 A.M. and 
5:00 P.M. 

This flushing program will remove harmless deposits of accumulated rust and 
sediment and is necessary in order to improve and maintain water quality. 

The areas to be flushed beginning Monday, April 24, 2023, will be the following: 

Zone 1: East Center St., Tamarac Rd., South Airline Rd., Woodhouse Ave., 
Quigley Rd., Long Hill Rd., Saw Mill Dr., and all other streets in these areas. 
Zone 2: Center St., East Main St., Kingsland Ave., Cooper Ave., Durham Rd., 
Sunrise Cir., Doris St., and all other streets in these areas. 
Zone 3: Farm Hill Rd., Grieb Rd., Leigus Rd., Fairlawn Dr., Fieldstone Farms., 
Mapleview Rd., Old Durham Rd., Jobs Rd., Old & New Rock Hill Rds., Burke 
Heights Dr., Shetland Dr., No. Airline Rd., and all other streets in these areas. 
Zone 4: No. Farms Rd., Fairfield Blvd., Barnes Rd., Northrop Rd., Research 
Pkwy., Carpenter La., and all other streets in these areas. 
Zone 5: Tower Dr., Sterling Dr., Enterprise Dr., Barnes Ind. Rd. North., Barnes 
Rd., Alexander Dr., and all other streets in these areas. 

Flushing of these areas should take about six weeks. 

Important: Please check the condition of the water before use, since discoloration 
of the water and lowered pressures may occur during flushing. 

This notice will also be carried by Government Access Channel 20 on Comcast 
Xfinity or Position 99 on Frontier TV and the Wallingford Town website 
(www.wallingfordct.gov) at "News/Announcements" of "Water Main Flushing 
Program") and will be updated as necessary. 

If you have any questions about our flushing program, please contact our office at 
203-949-2660.
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